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Since my last report in September, I have continued to work around the Parish. 

This has included defining the road edge around St Mary’s Church and clearing 

leaves and grids where necessary. I have also been tidying up along the kerbside  

in Bells Orchard and West View. 

I have recently been around the Parish making sure all road signs are visible to 

oncoming traffic, and removing any overgrown vegetation. 

Footpaths 

Over the next few weeks I intend to check that all the footpaths have good access 

from the roadside, removing any overgrowth and ensuring styles are in a good 

state of repair. 

I have asked Lara Edwards at Balfour Beatty to clarify who is responsible for 

maintaining the styles upon private land, but have not yet received a reply. 

A member of the public has contacted me regarding two footpaths leading off the 

Kymmyn, I have never walked this path so not exactly sure of the geography but 

apparently one is through a field of beet that is proving difficult to walk and the 

other is over a field that has been ploughed. It was also stated that vehicles have 

been driving over the common at Hopleys Green. I have told them to contact the 

Parish Council. 

Should any member of the public come across issues that may be within my remit 

please make the Parish Council aware of them. 

Regards 

Andy Cross 


